
 
NOTICE TO CITIZENS OF NEWPORT NEWS 

 
 
 

The Newport News Redevelopment and Housing Authority has completed its proposed 
Comprehensive Agency Plan for the Year 2022 - 2026.  The Comprehensive Agency Plan 
includes: 
 

(1) A Five-Year Plan that describes the mission of the Housing Authority 
 and the Goals and Objectives for achieving its mission over the next 
 five years. 
 
(2) An Annual Plan for 2022 that provides detail about the Housing 
 Authority’s current policies, operations, programs and services. 
 
(3) A Five-Year Capital Improvement Plan. 
 

A copy of the proposed Comprehensive Agency Plan is available for public examination on 
the Authority’s website at nnrha.com.  All interested agencies, groups or persons wishing to 
comment on the proposed plan may submit written comments to the Newport News 
Redevelopment and Housing Authority. 
 
A public hearing to receive comments on the proposed plan will be held on Tuesday, 
March 15, 2022 at 8:30 a.m. at 227 27th Street, Newport News, VA.  Also, comments may 
be sent to nnrha@nnrha.org. TDD 757-247-7112. 
 
 
The Newport News Redevelopment and Housing Authority does not discriminate 
against any person on the basis of race, color, sex, religion, national origin,  
disability, elderliness, familial status, source of funds, sexual orientation, gender 
identity or veteran status. 
 
NEWPORT NEWS REDEVELOPMENT AND HOUSING AUTHORITY IS AN EQUAL 
OPPORTUNITY/AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER (M/F/H). 
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